
 

 

 

 

September 22, 2023 

Company: Financial Partners Group Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Hisanaga Tanimura, CEO & Founder 

(Code 7148 on the Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Inquiries: Hiroshi Sakurai, Executive Officer and 

General Manager, Corporate Planning Dept. 

(TEL. +81-3-5288-5691) 

Notice Regarding Change in Corporate Name of a Consolidated Subsidiary 

Financial Partners Group Co., Ltd. (FPG) announces that at the board of directors meeting held today, it has resolved 

to change the corporate name of its consolidated subsidiary, FPG Air Services Co., Ltd. (FPG Air Services.) As a result, 

it is deemed that FPG Air Services' shareholders' meeting has passed a resolution to approve its proposal to amend its 

articles of incorporation (to change its trade name) as of today.  

 

 

1. Outline of the Consolidated Subsidiary 

(1) Current Corporate Name FPG Air Services Co., Ltd. 

(2) Location JP Tower 29F, 2-7-2 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-7029, Japan 

(3) Name and Title of Representative Arata Yasujima, President and Representative Director 

(4) Nature of Business 
Air transportation business 

Aerial work business 

(5) Share Capital 25 million yen 

 

2. New Corporate Name 

  Only You Air Co., Ltd. 

 

3. Date of the Change in the Corporate Name 

  October 1, 2023 (planned) 

 

4. Reason for Changing the Corporate Name 

In its efforts to contribute to the resolution of challenges in remote island healthcare, FPG Air Services provides a 

service for transporting medical professionals (primarily doctors) to remote islands in Kagoshima and Okinawa 

Prefectures. Furthermore, leveraging its scarce licenses and expertise in the aviation sector, FPG Air Services is making 

specific preparations to expand into the private jet business targeting our group’s customer base, particularly high-net-

worth individuals, with the introduction of a business jet, “HondaJet.” With the entry into the private jet business, FPG 

Air Services has decided to change its corporate name to clearly express its intention to provide personalized and 

attentive air travel that aligns with the schedules and usage scenarios of the users, exclusively tailored “Only for you.” 

Please be noted that even after advancing into the private jet business, the aviation transport service supporting 

healthcare in remote and island areas will continue, and we will continue to strive for contributions to the local 

communities. 

 


